
   
 

   
 

 

Subject: Potential merger exploration between Enlighten Learning Trust and Learning Partners 
Church Academies Trust 

Dear Families 

We are pleased to share the news that Enlighten Learning Trust (ELT) and Learning Partners Church 
Academy Trust (LPCAT) have agreed to explore the potential of merging, with the shared goal of 
enhanced educational opportunities for local children, staff, and communities. 

Over the next six months, trustees will assess how this merger could create a dynamic, strong, and 
supportive environment with a distinctive Christian character for the church schools we serve. If 
concluded successfully, we hope to merge in the coming year. 

Both Trusts are in strong positions and believe that this potential collaboration could build on our 
shared values and benefit from the strength of a larger trust framework. 

Please find the detailed press release attached for more information. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mike Boddington 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 


